
NOTE – FCC ONLINE PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE NOT 
FUNCTIONING 8/2/2021: 

Due to technical difficulties, he FCC’s OPIF system was 
unavailable for uploads on Monday, August 2, 2021. As a result, 
the station was prevented from meeting the relevant upload 
deadline.  

Reports were completed on time, but the licensee was unable to 
upload any reports on 8/2/2021. 

Once the OPIF system came back online the station began 
uploading the annual EEO public file reports. 

 


